
Wednesday 7th February 

 

Dear parents/guardians, 

 

Forest school 

 

We are pleased to inform you that during Term 4, the children in Year 3 will be taking part in a 

series of forest school sessions with Jen Jackson. These sessions will take place on a 

Wednesday afternoon, with each class taking part on alternate weeks. To make the most of this 

fantastic opportunity, we aim to be outside during these lessons regardless of the weather, as 

long as it is safe to do so.  

The weather is very unpredictable this time of year even though we are coming into Spring. 

Please could you make sure that on the appropriate Wednesdays, your child wears their school 

uniform, but also has the following in school on the appropriate days: 

 A waterproof coat 

 An additional warm top layer (fleece, jumper) to wear over their uniform 

 A hat and gloves 

 Long trousers/tracksuit bottoms – no bare legs 

 Suitable footwear such as wellies/walking boots 

 A pair of waterproof trousers would be an excellent addition if you have them! 

 

We will then make sure that they get changed before going out to their session.  

 

This are the dates for you to take note of and add to your calendars: 

 

Poplar class will have forest school on: 21st February, 6th March and 20th March 

 

Oak class will have forest school on: 28th February, 13th March and 27th March 

 

Any questions please feel free to ask a member of the Year 3 team. 

 

 

Mrs Pegrum, Mrs Thomson and Mrs Humble 
 


